Talent Show Dress Rehearsal
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Your child has signed up to be in the 3rd Annual Harwood’s Got Talent show.  The children have been working very hard practicing their acts.  However, we are holding a mandatory dress rehearsal at Harwood from 4 – 6 PM on Tuesday, April 9thth.  This will allow everyone to practice their act on the stage.  This practice is very important to make sure everyone feels comfortable and ready for the show.  Please make arrangements to have your child attend that evening.  If they do not attend the dress rehearsal, they will not be allowed to be in the show.
Children should bring their music and costumes that evening for final review and approval.
In addition, we want to confirm that your child will attend the talent show on the evening of April 12thth.  Acts will need to arrive by 5:15 PM that night.  If they will not be able to attend we need to know as soon as possible to adjust our program that night.  
Please return the bottom portion of this letter by Monday, April 8th
Thank you, Harwood PTO


Childs Name------------------------------------------------------------
Teacher -----------------------------------------------------------------

_______    Yes, my child will attend the dress rehearsal on Tuesday, April 9th

_______   No, my child will not be able to attend to talent show on April 12th
